
July Social Friday, July 11th
4:30 pm at Locarno Beach

 This was mentioned at the last training day, but it's always good to see things in 
writing.  As we're sure you know, the next (and final) OL training will be taking place 
on August 23rd and 24th.  For most of the day on the 23rd you will be attending 
SFU's Leadership Summit.  This is an excellent opportunity to get to know other 
student leaders on campus and learn what they do.  You will also gain some valuable 
leadership skills while you're at it!  The evening of the 23rd will then be dedicated to 
more training specific to Orientation.  You'll stay that night in residences, which is a 
great way to bond with the other OLs and get a chance to see what life in res is like.

 August 24th will be a jam-packed day of training, including the "dry-run" of Orientation, so you can 
see exactly how the days of Orientation will go.  Remember, you will be expected to give a tour on 
this day as part of your training, so please plan out, in writing, your tour route (you will be asked to 
discuss your route before giving your tour).

About August Training

Did you know... 
...about Parent O???

We know you are all busy telling everyone you 
can about orientation and how great it is.  So we 
thought we'd let you in on some things you may
  not have heard about.

  We have a Parent and Family Orientation 
that takes place on August 27, 2003.  

It's free!  All they have to do is 
register, so point them to the 
website for more information.  

Upcoming Events
July 11 - OL Social

August 14-O-kit/binder stuffing (2-6 pm)
August 23 - training

August 24 - training

August 28 & 29 - Orientation!!
September 2-5 - 
             W.O.W

(see back for map)

To make the social as fun as possible, we also ask that you bring some 
fun beach activites, CD's, sports equipment and whatever else you 

might need for a great beach party.  

The Social is a potluck and a BBQ - the office will provide burgers for  
 any OL's and it's up to you to contribute other snacks, beverages 
         and food.  If anyone can bring a mini BBQ please let us know ASAP!     

If the weather is questionable that 
day, check your email for alternate 
plans.

Happy July Birthdays to 
	 Ruth, Jean, Veronica, and Kristine!!!
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Thanks to all who helped with Blueprints 
and got the word out there about our great 

Orientation program!! 

Please RSVP to volunteer@sfu.ca so we have an idea of how many burgers to buy!


